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NIOSH Docket Office
Mailstop E23

1600 Clifton Road, NE
Atlanta, GA 30333

Dear Sir or Madam:

Scott Aviation, a Figgie International Company, wishes to participate in the
public meeting you are holding in Washington, D.C. on January 27 and 28, 1988
regarding 42 CFR Part 84.

Our spokesperson will be F. Earle Ganzenmuller, Product Manager, Air-Purifying
Respiratory Products, of Scott Aviation, 225 Erie Street, Lancaster, NY 14086,
Telephone: 716-683-5100.

We would like to present our views on the specific impact of the proposed rule
on Scott Aviation, as well as addressing the consequences of the proposed rule
which will reduce competition of respiratory protection equipment because of
the economic impact. We request the maximum amount of time which we
understand is 15 minutes.

Yours very truly,
o

s

Lincoln C. Bailey
Vice President

Sales & Marketing
Health/Safety Products
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